
Comment for planning application 23/03428/OUT
Application Number 23/03428/OUT

Location OS Parcel 7921 South Of Huscote Farm And North West Of County Boundary Daventry Road
Banbury

Proposal Outline planning application for the construction of up to 140,000 sqm of employment
floorspace (use class B8) with ancillary offices and facilities and servicing and infastructure
including new site accesses. Internal roads and footpaths, landscaping including earthworks
to create development platforms and bunds, drainage features and other associated works
including demolition of the existing farmhouse

Case Officer Chris Wentworth  
 

Organisation
Name Tom Hazleton

Address 2 laburnum close,Woodford Halse ,NN11 3NZ

Type of Comment  Objection

Type neighbour

Comments Has there been any effort to assess traffic with the recent built warehouses? 
I don't think this has been looked into the knock on effect on what has already been built 
has anything been looked into,? and the traffic the already built warehouses will create/has 
created. 
This junction is a nightmare that can't take anymore flow of traffic. This effects residents 
along the A361 which is a long road concerning many villages involved and they must be 
taken into consideration. 
The flow of traffic from the a361 to the m40 roundabout is bad alone not including Banbury 
traffic , including Banbury traffic and it is just dangerous to add to the amount on the m40 
roundabout and onto the a361. This has just been concerning traffic now the damage to the 
environment with the recent warehouses should also been taken into account, again has this 
been assessed since building the new warehouses? 
Again I don't think any studies have taken place on the environmental impact since building 
the new warehouses ? All these issues should be looked at and I'm convinced would be 
enough to convince anyone that no more should be built concerning  the A361 and as close 
to the M40 roundabout.
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